13/10/2020

Please can you remind practices that from this year on, ALL pregnant women will be offered vaccination for both flu and pertussis by maternity services.  GP are no longer responsible for the vaccination of pregnant women.

Communications have similarly gone to all maternity staff to ensure that they are aware of this full switch to maternity services.   

Kind regards

Louise 

Louise Carroll

Public Health Programme Manager 

Email: louise.carroll@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
Tel: 0141 201 4640

